
Upon sending out this week’s e-mail, we have already received important feedback from J. Quade, Bayer 

Regional Business Manager concerning a new use for Baytril 100. Quade states: 

“Bayer recently received approval (July 24, 2012) from the Food & Drug Administration to now 

utilize Baytril 100 for the control of BRD. As a result, Baytril can now be utilized as a 

metaphylaxis treatment on arrival for BRD in high risk calves. Since this exciting new approval, 

we have already had a number of larger stocker operations that have now implemented Baytril 

as their on arrival mass-treatment, and the results thus far have been particularly impressive.” 

Therefore, Baytril 100 can now be added to the list of long acting antibiotics (Micotil, LA 200, and LA 

300) that should be given administered to calves upon arrival at the ranch.  

Again, for more information on the care of high-risk calves, please contact me.  

Thanks,  

Dr. Jesse Richardson, DVM 

Henderson County Veterinary Hospital 

903-675-5613 

hcvethosp@me.com 

 


